In March 2018, a new law was introduced in Scotland
to provide communication equipment and supportin
using that equipment. This means every person in
Scotland who has been assessed by a Speech and
Language Therapist and identified as requiring an AAC
device will be issued with the equipment and support
required to use it.

Have your Say ez

to speak

We would like to invite AAC users, their carers,
and their families from across Scotland to join

in individual or group discussions. 3

This will allow us to hear directly of

your lived experiences and help \
identify how the introduction of this law ., N
s making a difference. IRl (A
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Would you like to be involved?
Contact: aacengagement@gov.scot

**General Data Protection Registration (GDPR) statement: We respect your privacy, your personal data will
NOT be shared with any 3rd party who is externally related or unrelated to this private working group.**




